the ROUM windsor

17th October 2024

Dear parents/carers and pupils,

As part of Curriculum Collapse week we will be running two trips simultaneously on Tuesday 22nd
October 2024, one group will be participating in the Crystal Maze experience and the other group will be
visiting The Design Museum.

https://the-crystal-maze.com/london/ https://designmuseum.org/

Students are to arrive at The Green Room at the usual time and we intend to leave the school site by
10.15am.

We will be dropped off by school minibus at Slough station to journey to Paddington on the Elizabeth
Line. From there the two groups will split and take the underground. District line to High Street Kensington
for Design Museum; Bakerloo line to Piccadilly Circus for the Crystal Maze. Pupils are welcome to bring
their own packed lunch or one will be provided for them. Pupils may also bring some money to spend in
the gift shop if they wish.

They will be accompanied by Green Room staff members at all times and will return to Windsor for the
usual end of school time, 3pm.

Kind regards,

Callum Flanagan

T

Head of School
callum@thegreenroomschool.com

www.thegreenroomschool.com
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